Nelson, Dan

From: Nelson, Dan

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2020 9:16 AM

To: 'Christopher H Meyer'

Subject: RE: Response to IDWR's draft licenses 95-9129, 95-9244, and 95-10019 [IWOV-

GPDMS.FID525891]

Hello Chris,

I have forwarded your response to my supervisors to formulate a response. | will try to get that back to you as soon as
possible.

Dan Nelson

From: Christopher H Meyer [mailto:ChrisMeyer@givenspursley.com]

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2020 3:10 PM

To: Nelson, Dan <Dan.Nelson@idwr.idaho.gov>

Cc: Harmony Wright <HarmonyWright@givenspursley.com>; Keen, Shelley <Shelley.Keen@idwr.idaho.gov>; Brian M.
Werst (bwerst@workwith.com) <bwerst@workwith.com>; Jessie Camburn (jessiec@nkwsd.com) <jessiec@nkwsd.com>;
Potts Robin (robinp@nkwsd.com) <robinp@nkwsd.com>; Ashley Williams <awilliams@welchcomer.com>; Necia Maiani
(nmaiani@welchcomer.com) <nmaiani@welchcomer.com>

Subject: Response to IDWR's draft licenses 95-9129, 95-9244, and 95-10019 [IWOV-GPDMS.FID525891]

Dan,

I am pleased to forward to you NKWSD’s letter agreeing with the Department’s draft licenses referenced
above.

I will send hard copy of the letter and the $300 check separately.

The letter asks for further clarification regarding the accounting system, but I do not expect that to be a
problem.

Thanks again, my friend, for all of your hard work on this.

-Chris

CHRISTOPHER H. MEYER

B X 5 v
AT P R S O T N

601 W Bannock St, Boise, ID 83702 / PO Box 2720, Boise, ID 83701
direct 208-388-1236 / cell 208-407-2792
chrismeyerf@givenspursley.com / www.givenspursley.com
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